CONSERVATION COMMISSION

NORTH HAMPTON  forever  SUBCOMMITTEE

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON

Draft MINUTES OF MEETING October 21, 2004

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 AM on October 21st, 2004. Present were Phil Wilson, Bob Field, Dick Wollmar, Tim Harned, Chris Ganotis and Shep Kroner as subcommittee members.
The next meeting was scheduled for December 9th, 2004 at 7:30 AM in the Mary Herbert Conference Room.

It was announced that Christine Butcher resigned, leaving a vacancy on the sub-committee.
Larry Miller had expressed interest in joining.  We discussed soliciting new members, such as past donors.

Mr. Ganotis expressed there is also a vacancy on the conservation commission.

Mr. Field believes a town notice looking for interested individuals should be posted on the town web site, and in the quarterly newsletter.  A host of names were considered.  

The group discussed adding into the newsletter the net financial tax savings in placing land into conservation.

We have targeted Christmas time for our Newsletter distribution.

At 8:11 AM Mr. Field moved the subcommittee enter into executive session under RSA 91-A:3(b) for the purpose to discuss projects currently pending. Mr. Ganotis seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved.

Case 01 – 05 – Phil Wilson discussed this project, and felt that a sense of urgency on a transaction was not there.  He mentioned that there was a question on the road frontage, and having the property surveyed.
Case 04-21 – Mr. Harned discussed that West Environmental had not yet reported back to us.  He mentioned that there appeared to be discussions concerning the land that would not be contrary to our interest.

Case 02-09 – A new project that Mr. Ganotis was working on and talking directly to the owner.

At 8.40 AM Mr. Field moved the Sub-Committee exit Executive Session. Mr. Ganotis seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved.

Move to adjourn at 8:50 AM, the vote was unanimous.

